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St. Andrew’s United Church is observing all the protocols outlined by Provincial Health Officer 
Dr. Bonnie Henry and the Pacific Mountain Regional Council of the United Church of Canada. 

As per these protocols, all in-person worship and most church programs are on hold until further 
notice. 

St. Andrew’s food programs, Express Lunch and Bread Ministry on Thursdays (12 - 1 pm) and 
Meal-to-Go on Fridays (2 - 3 pm), continue to run as usual. Meetings of church groups also 
continue online. 

We are posting our Sunday worship services to our YouTube channel each week. You can 
access those here. 

Staff continue to work usual hours at the church during the week, while maintaining masking 
and distancing protocols. Office hours are: 
Monday 9 am - 1 pm 
Tuesday to Friday 9 am - 5 pm 

For more info on what programs are running online, please check the website calendar or 
contact the church office: 
 office@st-andrews-united.ca 
(604) 985-0408 

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we work to keep everyone safe and healthy. 
We will continue to update you as the situation changes and things begin to restart. Until then, 
stay safe, keep well, be kind. 

For more updates from Dr. Henry, please visit the G overnment of BC website.
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https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCcPyLl4XtRdGtnbrck7clgQ
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https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/health/about-bc-s-health-care-system/office-of-the-provincial-health-officer/current-health-topics/covid-19-novel-coronavirus

